
Dear Sir: 

 

By this communication receive a cordial and affection greeting from the National Miners’ and 
Metalworkers’ Union  of the Mexican Republic, Section 16 of Nueva Rosita of the State of Coahuila, 

which feels very proud of our President and General Secretary Napoleón Gómez Urrutia and the 

National Executive Committee and the General Council of Vigilance and Justice. 

 

Similarly, brothers and sisters of the United Steelworkers at ASARCO, affiliate of Grupo Mexico, we 

inform you that you can count on all of our moral support and we exhort you to keep defending your 

collective-bargaining agreement no matter what sacrifice it requires. 

 

We do not cease our struggle to validate our labor rights as workers. 

 

Without anything else, for the moment we remain with you. 

 

ATTENTIVELY  

“EVOLUTION AND WORK” 

 

Raul Otton Flores Guerrero 

Local Secretary General 

 

 


